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To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Cc: Janet Berry
Subject: bill 148

I hope the following supportive note can help to show my point as a union member:

I can't believe we are hearing this regarding a wage freeze! Atax break has been announced for a great
number of our people in my tax bracket (from the Federal government), which is great and a long time
coming, (because we just can not get ahead) and now you are suggesting we do not even deserve to get a
small piece of a raise to allow for the cost of living increases that have been hitting our economy in NS! My
job is extremely important and I deserve a wage increase, I work very hard to reach our financial targets to
meet our commitment to "The Government" in turning over the profits to run other programs such as road
maintenance and schools. What goes around comes around, we will all be depressed and look at leaving this
province in search of financial stability.
Janet Berry
Store Manager NSLC
2501-Annapolis Royal




